
CURRICULUM MAP 
In each box state the main activities or experiences to be planned for, 

demonstrating a balance across the areas of learning development over the half term 

Theme: Dinosaurs 30-50 40-60 ELG                                        Date: 22/02/21- 02/04/21 

 Week 1 
Harry and his 
bucketful of 
dinosaurs  

 

Week 2 
Harry and his 
bucketful of 
dinosaurs  

World Book Day 

Week 3 
Worrysaurus  

Focus on returning 
to school. 

 

Week 4 
Worrysaurus 

 
 

Week 5 
 Dear Dinosaur 

Week 6 
Dear Dinosaur 

Personal, 
Social & 
Emotional 
Development 
 
Big Concept 
-Returning to 
school. 
Feelings 
around this. 
-Working 
together.  
 
 

Time capsule activity. 
Children talk about 

how they and others 
show feelings.  

Returning to school 
activity. 

Focus observations 
on collaborative 

play to gain 
evidence towards 

ELG. Lots of 
support as children 
have not been able 
to do this at home. 

Links to worries 
and feelings also 
made in Literacy 

learning.  
Takes steps to 

resolve conflicts 
with other children, 

e.g. finding a 
compromise. 

Confident to speak 
to others about own 

needs, wants, 
interests and 

opinions. 
Can describe self in 
positive terms and 
talk about abilities 

Focus observations 
on collaborative 

play to gain 
evidence towards 

ELG. Lots of 
support as children 
have not been able 
to do this at home. 

Links to worries 
and feelings also 
made in Literacy 

learning.  
Takes steps to 

resolve conflicts 
with other children, 

e.g. finding a 
compromise. 

Confident to speak 
to others about own 

needs, wants, 
interests and 

opinions. 
Can describe self in 
positive terms and 
talk about abilities 

Look to see the 
children putting 
knowledge into 

action in their play- 
get key observations 

of this. 
Children talk about 

how they and others 
show feelings, talk 

about their own and 
others’ behaviour, 

and its 
consequences, and 

know that some 
behaviour is 

unacceptable. They 
work as part of a 

group or class, and 
understand and 
follow the rules. 
They adjust their 

behaviour to 
different situations, 

and take changes of 

Look to see the 
children putting 
knowledge into 

action in their play- 
get key observations 

of this. 
Children talk about 

how they and others 
show feelings, talk 

about their own and 
others’ behaviour, 

and its 
consequences, and 

know that some 
behaviour is 

unacceptable. They 
work as part of a 

group or class, and 
understand and 
follow the rules. 
They adjust their 

behaviour to 
different situations, 

and take changes of 



Children play co-
operatively, taking 
turns with others. 

They take account 
of one another’s 

ideas about how to 
organise their 

activity. They show 
sensitivity to others’ 
needs and feelings, 
and form positive 
relationships with 
adults and other 

children. 

Children play co-
operatively, taking 
turns with others. 

They take account 
of one another’s 

ideas about how to 
organise their 

activity. They show 
sensitivity to others’ 
needs and feelings, 
and form positive 
relationships with 
adults and other 

children. 

routine in their 
stride. 

routine in their 
stride. 

 

Communicatio
n and 
Language 
 
 
Big Concept 
Using language 
to express 
feelings and 
ideas 
effectively, 
alongside 
continuing to 
develop 
listening skills.   
 

Children talking 
about emotions 

during this period of 
home learning. 

Children express 
themselves 

effectively, showing 
awareness of 

listeners’ needs. 
They use past, 

present 
and future forms 
accurately when 

talking about events 
that have happened 
or are to happen in 

the future. 
They develop their 
own narratives and 

explanations by 

Children talking 
about emotions 

during this period of 
home learning. 

Children express 
themselves 

effectively, showing 
awareness of 

listeners’ needs. 
They use past, 

present 
and future forms 
accurately when 

talking about events 
that have happened 
or are to happen in 

the future. 
They develop their 
own narratives and 

explanations by 

Linked to children 
resolving conflicts 

and working 
together. 

Take observations 
from circle times 
and in provision. 

Listens and 
responds to ideas 

expressed by 
others in 

conversation or 
discussion. 

Extends 
vocabulary, 

especially by 
grouping and 

naming, exploring 
the meaning and 

Linked to children 
resolving conflicts 

and working 
together. 

Take observations 
from circle times 
and in provision. 

Listens and 
responds to ideas 

expressed by 
others in 

conversation or 
discussion. 

Extends 
vocabulary, 

especially by 
grouping and 

naming, exploring 
the meaning and 

Develop games 
outside with the 

children around the 
balancing equipment 
where the children 

have to work 
together to complete 

the challenge.  
Listens and 

responds to ideas 
expressed by others 
in conversation or 

discussion. 
Children express 

themselves 
effectively, showing 

awareness of 
listeners’ needs. 
They use past, 

present and future 

Develop games 
outside with the 

children around the 
balancing equipment 
where the children 

have to work 
together to complete 

the challenge.  
Listens and 

responds to ideas 
expressed by others 
in conversation or 

discussion. 
Children express 

themselves 
effectively, showing 

awareness of 
listeners’ needs. 
They use past, 

present and future 



connecting ideas or 
events. 

connecting ideas or 
events. 

sounds of new 
words. 

sounds of new 
words. 

forms accurately 
when talking about 
events that have 

happened or are to 
happen in the future. 
They develop their 
own narratives and 

explanations by 
connecting ideas or 

events. 
Monday/ Tuesday 

AM 

forms accurately 
when talking about 
events that have 

happened or are to 
happen in the future. 
They develop their 
own narratives and 

explanations by 
connecting ideas or 

events. 
Monday/ Tuesday 

AM 

Literacy 
 
Big Concept  
Independence 
in sentence 
reading and 
writing.  
 
Knowledge and 
skills needed to 
do this: 
-Knowing all 
sounds and 
tricky words. 
-Knowing all 
letter names. 
-Letter 
formation.  
 
 
 
 
 

Harry and his 
Bucketful of 
Dinosaurs. 
Children to 
sequence the story 
and write key words/ 
simple sentences 
about what 
happened in a 
chosen part of the 
story.  
Extension: Re-write 
parts of the story 
and change ending. 
• Hears and says the 
initial sound in 
words. 
• Attempts to write 
short sentences in 
meaningful contexts 
• Uses some clearly 
identifiable letters to 
communicate 

Harry and his 
Bucketful of 
Dinosaurs. 
Children to sequence 
the story and write 
key words/ simple 
sentences about 
what happened in a 
chosen part of the 
story. 
Extension: Re-write 
parts of the story and 
change ending. 
• Hears and says the 
initial sound in words. 
• Attempts to write 
short sentences in 
meaningful contexts 
• Uses some clearly 
identifiable letters to 
communicate 
meaning, 
representing some 

Worrysaurus  
PSED focus for the 
next two weeks to 
settle back in.  
Children to draw/ 
write worries down 
alongside making a 
box of nice things 
to help release their 
worry butterflies. 
• Hears and says 
the initial sound in 
words. 
• Attempts to write 
short sentences in 
meaningful 
contexts 
• Uses some clearly 
identifiable letters 
to communicate 
meaning, 
representing some 
sounds correctly 

Worrysaurus  
PSED focus for the 
next two weeks to 
settle back in.  
Children to draw/ 
write worries down 
alongside making a 
box of nice things 
to help release their 
worry butterflies. 
• Hears and says 
the initial sound in 
words. 
• Attempts to write 
short sentences in 
meaningful 
contexts 
• Uses some clearly 
identifiable letters 
to communicate 
meaning, 
representing some 
sounds correctly 

Dear Dinosaur 
Children to write a 
simple letter to the 
Dinosaur telling 
them about 
themselves.   
• Hears and says the 
initial sound in 
words. 
• Attempts to write 
short sentences in 
meaningful contexts 
• Uses some clearly 
identifiable letters to 
communicate 
meaning, 
representing some 
sounds correctly and 
in sequence. 
• Can segment the 
sounds in simple 
words and blend 
them together and 

Dear Dinosaur  
Children to write a 
simple letter to the 
Dinosaur telling 
them about 
themselves.   
• Hears and says the 
initial sound in 
words. 
• Attempts to write 
short sentences in 
meaningful contexts 
• Uses some clearly 
identifiable letters to 
communicate 
meaning, 
representing some 
sounds correctly and 
in sequence. 
• Can segment the 
sounds in simple 
words and blend 
them together and 



 
 
 
 

meaning, 
representing some 
sounds correctly and 
in sequence. 
• Can segment the 
sounds in simple 
words and blend 
them together and 
knows which letters 
represent some of 
them. 

 

 

 

sounds correctly and 
in sequence. 
• Can segment the 
sounds in simple 
words and blend 
them together and 
knows which letters 
represent some of 
them. 

 

 

 

and in sequence. 
• Can segment the 
sounds in simple 
words and blend 
them together and 
knows which letters 
represent some of 
them. 

 

and in sequence. 
• Can segment the 
sounds in simple 
words and blend 
them together and 
knows which letters 
represent some of 
them. 

 

knows which letters 
represent some of 
them. 
 

 

knows which letters 
represent some of 
them. 

 

Mathematics 
 
Big Concepts 
-Shape, space 
and measure 
continued from 
last half term. 
-Counting in 2’s, 
5’s and 10’s 
 
In provision 
application 
number 
concepts learnt 
in Autumn 
Term. 
 
KIRF Targets:  

Estimation and 
Number recognition 

(10-20). 
Children to estimate 
how many dinosaurs 
there are. Match the 
amounts to numbers 

and numicon then 
record.  

Estimates how many 
objects they can see 

and checks by 
counting them. 

ELG: Children count 
reliably with 

numbers from one to 
20, place them in 

order. 

Estimation and 
Number recognition 

(10-20). 
Children to estimate 
how many dinosaurs 
there are. Match the 
amounts to numbers 

and numicon then 
record.  

Estimates how many 
objects they can see 

and checks by 
counting them. 

ELG: Children count 
reliably with numbers 
from one to 20, place 

them in order. 
 

Money 
Introduce different 
coins and notes to 

the children. 
What do we use 
money for? How 

else can we pay for 
things? (Cards, 

cheques etc). Open 
museum shop. 

 
Beginning to use 

everyday language 
related to money. 

 

Money 
Introduce different 
coins and notes to 

the children. 
What do we use 
money for? How 

else can we pay for 
things? (Cards, 

cheques etc). Open 
museum shop. 

 
Beginning to use 

everyday language 
related to money. 

 

Time 
Introduce key 

concepts linked to 
children’s 

experiences. 
Introduce different 
ways that we can 

measure time. 
Directed activity: 

Time how long does 
it take the Beebot to 

get to different 
places on the map. 

Uses everyday 
language related to 

time. 
 

Time 
Introduce key 

concepts linked to 
children’s 

experiences. 
Introduce different 
ways that we can 

measure time. 
Directed activity: 

Time how long does 
it take the Beebot to 

get to different 
places on the map. 

Uses everyday 
language related to 

time. 
 



 
Know the days 
of the week and 
months of the 
year.  
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 

Understanding 
the World:  
 
Big Concept 
Similarities and 
differences 
between places 
and people.  
 
iPad skills 
Thursday PM 
 
 
 

Dinosaurs  
Timeline  

Dinosaurs  
What did they eat? 

Why aren’t they living 
now? 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Compare and 
contrast, where we 

live and Leeds. 
Similarities and 

differences. 
They know about 
similarities and 

differences 
between 

themselves and 
others, and among 

families, 
communities and 

traditions. 
 

Wednesday PM 
 

Dinosaur 
exploration in 

provision. Go with 
children’s interests 

and use this for 
circle time input. 

 
 

Compare and 
contrast, where we 

live and Leeds. 
Similarities and 

differences. 
They know about 
similarities and 

differences 
between 

themselves and 
others, and among 

families, 
communities and 

traditions. 
 

Wednesday PM 
 

Dinosaur 
exploration in 

provision. Go with 
children’s interests 

and use this for 
circle time input. 

 
 

Compare and 
contrast, 

communities and 
traditions-Easter 

celebrations around 
the world. What was 

the Three bears 
tradition? What 

family traditions do 
you have? 

They know about 
similarities and 

differences between 
themselves and 

others, and among 
families, 

communities and 
traditions. 

 
 

Friday PM 

Compare and 
contrast, 

communities and 
traditions-Easter 

celebrations around 
the world. What was 

the Three bears 
tradition? What 

family traditions do 
you have? 

They know about 
similarities and 

differences between 
themselves and 

others, and among 
families, 

communities and 
traditions. 

 
 

Friday PM 
 



Physical 
Development 
 
Big Concept 
Understanding 
the importance 
of looking after 
ourselves 
(balanced diet, 
hygiene and 
exercise).  
 
PE 
observations 
needed link to 
key skills. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

PE Mrs Powell PE Mrs Powell Hygiene: how do 
we keep ourselves 

clean and germ 
free? 

Paint/ glitter and 
hand activity. Link 
to den building and 

muddy hands.  
Shows some 

understanding that 
good practices with 
regard to exercise, 

eating, sleeping 
and hygiene can 

contribute to good 
health. 

 
 

Monday PM 

Hygiene: how do 
we keep ourselves 

clean and germ 
free? 

Paint/ glitter and 
hand activity. Link 
to den building and 

muddy hands.  
Shows some 

understanding that 
good practices with 
regard to exercise, 

eating, sleeping 
and hygiene can 

contribute to good 
health. 

 
 

Monday PM 

Importance of 
exercise. Children to 

draw themselves 
exercising in 

different ways and 
explain why it is 

important.  
Shows some 

understanding that 
good practices with 
regard to exercise, 

eating, sleeping and 
hygiene can 

contribute to good 
health. 

Children know the 
importance for good 

health of physical 
exercise, and a 

healthy diet, and talk 
about ways to keep 
healthy and safe. 

 
Monday PM 

Food tasting. 
Develop a balanced 

food plate. 
Eats a healthy range 

of foodstuffs and 
understands need 
for variety in food. 

Shows some 
understanding that 
good practices with 
regard to exercise, 

eating, sleeping and 
hygiene can 

contribute to good 
health. 

Children know the 
importance for good 

health of physical 
exercise, and a 

healthy diet, and talk 
about ways to keep 
healthy and safe. 

 
Wednesday PM 

 

Expressive 
Arts and 
Design 
 
Big Concepts 
Artist Study 
Structures/ 
bridges 
Isambard 
Kingdom Brunel 

Rainbow Challenges Rainbow Challenges Music 
Introduce different 

types of 
instruments and 
play along to a 

beat.  
Children sing 

songs, make music 
and dance, and 

Music 
Introduce different 

types of 
instruments and 
play along to a 

beat. 
Children sing 

songs, make music 
and dance, and 

Music 
Introduce different 

types of instruments 
and play along to a 

familiar song. 
Children sing songs, 

make music and 
dance, and 

Music 
Introduce different 

types of instruments 
and play along to a 

familiar song. 
Children sing songs, 

make music and 
dance, and 



Music 
Exploration of 
instruments 
following on 
from Autumn 2 
input with Miss 
Hutchinson  
Tuesday PM 
(Week 3 
onwards) 

experiment with 
ways of changing 

them. 
 

Creative Skills 
Use collage skills to 
make dinosaurs for 
the role play area 

display. 
Manipulates 
materials to 

achieve a planned 
effect. 

Constructs with a 
purpose in mind, 
using a variety of 

resources. 
Uses simple tools 
and techniques 

competently and 
appropriately. 

Selects appropriate 
resources and 

adapts work where 
necessary. 

Selects tools and 
techniques needed 
to shape, assemble 
and join materials 

they are using. 
Thursday PM 

creative skills (half 
week 3, half week 4 
alternate with iPad 

skills) 

experiment with 
ways of changing 

them. 
 

Creative Skills 
Outdoor area, 

make a home for a 
dinosaur. 

Manipulates 
materials to 

achieve a planned 
effect. 

Constructs with a 
purpose in mind, 
using a variety of 

resources. 
Uses simple tools 
and techniques 

competently and 
appropriately. 

Selects appropriate 
resources and 

adapts work where 
necessary. 

Selects tools and 
techniques needed 
to shape, assemble 
and join materials 

they are using. 
Thursday PM 

creative skills (half 
week 3, half week 4 
alternate with iPad 

skills) 

experiment with 
ways of changing 

them. 
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Selects tools and 
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to shape, assemble 
and join materials 

they are using. 
Thursday PM 

creative skills (half 
week 3, half week 4 
alternate with iPad 

skills) 

experiment with 
ways of changing 

them. 
 

Creative Skills 
Outdoor area, make 

a home for a 
dinosaur. 

Manipulates 
materials to achieve 

a planned effect. 
Constructs with a 
purpose in mind, 
using a variety of 

resources. 
Uses simple tools 
and techniques 
competently and 

appropriately. 
Selects appropriate 

resources and 
adapts work where 

necessary. 

Selects tools and 
techniques needed 
to shape, assemble 
and join materials 

they are using. 
Thursday PM 

creative skills (half 
week 3, half week 4 
alternate with iPad 

skills) 



 


